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FEDERAL BUDGET
Enhancements to CCS from July 2022

As part of the 2021-22 Federal Budget, the Australian Government announced
enhancements to the Child Care Subsidy (CCS), lowering out-of-pocket costs for more
than 250,000 families.

From July 2022, families will receive more support from the Australian Government with
the CCS to be increased for families with multiple children under the age of 6.

The changes include:

* increasing CCS for families with more than one child in care under the age of 6, and
* removing the annual cap.

For more details, visit our website.
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